EDENTON-CHOWAN BOARD OF EDUCATION
Monday, November 29, 2010, 5:00 pm
Central Office Conference Room

MINUTES

The Edenton-Chowan Board of Education met on Monday, November 29, 2010, 5:00
pm, Central Office Conference room with the following members present: Chairman

Ricky Browder, John Guard, Gil Burroughs, Jean Bunch, Win Dale, Kay Wright, and

Gene Jordan. Superintendent Allan Smith was also in attendance.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ricky Browder.

In 2009 the North Carolina General Assembly passed legislation that requires local
governing boards to adopt a code of ethics to guide actions by the governing board
members in the performance of their official duties as Board of Education members.
The Edenton-Chowan Board of Education has adopted policy 1110 Code of Ethics for
Members and amended the policy in November 2009 to meet the requirements of the
legislation. (Attachment #1)

The legislation also requires all members to receive a minimum of two clock hours of
ethics education within 12 months after initial election or appointment to office and again
within 12 months after each subsequent election or appointment to office. The code of
ethics requirements becomes effective January 1, 2011.

The Board of Education met on Monday, November 29, 2010 to receive their two hours
of training by a webinar on-demand sponsored by UNC School of Government. All
Board members were in attendance.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Ricky Browder, Chairman

Allan T. Smith, Secretary



